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Administration News

Hello May! We want to thank all of the parents for their
donations for our Easter festivities; we very much

appreciate it! We have a very busy month ahead of us as
we celebrate our teachers during Teacher Appreciation
Week, and our mothers during the second week of May.

Let's show the love! There will also be activities and
projects for the children to do and as we prepare for our

VPK Graduation. Be sure to look for any posters and
updates regarding our celebrations and graduation. We

can not wait to see what May will bring us! Please
remember to label everything brought in with your child's

first and last name. Thank you guys for everything.
Love, Miss Samantha 



Friendly Reminders:
-Don't forget that all of our students need to

be in the building by 9a.m. to begin their
learning for the day.

-Please be sure to have at least 2 extra set of
clothes stored in their cubby.

-Teacher appreciation week will be from
May 1st-May 5th. Show your teachers some

love!
-May 12th will be our Mother's Day

celebration. We will celebrate muffins with
mommy!

-We will be closed on May 29th in
observance of Memorial Day.

 



Cup reminder:
Cups that do not close, are no longer prohibited into Wellington. These are a

safety and bacterial hazard. To ensure the health and safety of our
students, we ask that you please send them with a cup that can close.

Pictures below are examples of ones that are and are not accepted. Thank
you for your understanding and cooperation. 

Accepted cups --->



Please submit a baby picture of your child
to sc.om@wellingtonacademyschools.com
for the end of year graduation video by

May 20th. We want to make sure everyone
is included.
Thank You!!!

Attention vpk parents:



NURSERY

D1
D2

Hey Mommies and
Daddies! A new month is
here and we would like to
give a warm welcome to

our new friend, Miles! All of
the babies have been

working hard every day on
their rolling and sitting up

skills. Parents please be
sure to label bottles and
lids with your child's first

and last name. 
We are excited to celebrate

all of our teachers during
Teacher Appreciation week
and a Happy Mother's Day

to all of our beautiful
mothers. Your babies are

working on a special gift for
you! We are so excited to

share!
Love,

Miss Kerry & Miss Carrie

Our 1 year old's are still
sprouting their buds! This
month we will be teaching
them more about Spring.
We focus on the different
weather elements as well
as the spring colors and

songs. We have been
reviewing our colors and
fruits every day. We have
also been learning how to
express our manners and
how to use them in sign

language. Parents I
encourage you to learn

these signs as well and to
please help encourage

your child to say "Please,
Thank You, and Sorry"

during appropriate times. 
 We are thankful for all of
mommies and teachers
and a warm welcome to

our newest addition, Miss
Tobi. 
Love,

Miss Nadia & Miss Tobi

Our twos are still
blossoming! We have

been learning and
understanding the

concepts of Spring. We
discuss the different

weather elements every
day as well as the

different animals and
insects we see. We have
also been practicing our

manners including
raising our hands and
pushing in our chairs

from the table. We are
still trying to grasp the

concept of sharing and I
encourage the children

to not use the word
"mine" rather than

"ours" when playing.
They have been working

really hard at potty
training and I praise

them every single time
they tell me they need

to go. Thank you to all of
our teachers here at
South Cape and our

beautiful mommies. Be
on the lookout for some

art work headed your
way!

Love, 
Miss Brooke 



Pre-K
VPK-A

VPK-C
Hello May!

We are so thankful for all the
goodies that were donated

for our Easter Party. This
month we will be reviewing
our letters, numbers, and

shapes, to gear up for
Kindergarten. May 1st-May
5th is teacher appreciation
week. May 15th will be our
Mother's Day celebration.
We are so thankful for our

teachers and mommies. I will
also be sending out end-of-
year progress reports this

month.  I am sad to see this
school year come to an end.

It has been a pleasure
teaching and loving each

and every child in my class.
Thank you for trusting me

with your littles. 
Love,

Miss Kelsey

May is here and it's
almost the end of the
school year! May is an
extra busy month for

our VPK as we are
getting ready for

graduation. We have
been practicing our

songs and paving our
way for Kindergarten.

We wish all of our
mothers, grandmothers,
and aunts a very Happy

Mother's Day!! 
We will be conducting a

final assessment on
every child towards the
mid-end of the month.
So, be sure to look out

for the results from the
teacher. Thank you for
sharing your child with

me. I have loved
watching them grow!

Love,
Miss Linda

I can't believe graduation is
almost here!! Thank you to

everyone who has
participated in the Easter
activities. This month we

will be doing our last
reviews of our vowels and
numbers.  We are working

on recognizing and drawing
shapes and knowing the

differences between
circles, ovals, squares and

rectangles. Everyone
please remember to email
in your baby pictures for

the end of year graduation
video. We will be doing a
final assessment towards
the mid-end of this month

so be sure to look for
updates. Thank you for

sharing your child with me.
Love,

                  Miss Ali



HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO OUR LITTLE buds:

Grayson Tilley -- 05/04
 Eli Kohen -- 05/14

Angel Nguyen -- 05/27
John Bigler -- 05/31

 
Happy Birthday to our rose:

Miss Linda -- 05/07



IMPORTANT DATES THIS MONTH:

MAY 1ST-5TH -- TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK
 

MAY 15TH-- MOTHER'S DAY CELEBRATIONS
 

MAY 26TH -- PROGRESS REPORTS
 

MAY 29TH -- WELLINGTON IS CLOSED FOR MEMORIAL DAY


